
From: Susco. Jeremy

To: Loan. Dennis: Balsam. Briana

Subject: FW: a couple minor changes from Melanie"s review...see the tracked changes

Date: Friday, May 18, 2012 3:26:56 PM

Attachments: imaoie001.pno

Here is your email proof that they are OGC's words! See highlight below.

From: Williamson, Edward
Sent: Friday, May 18, 2012 2:52 PM
To: Holian, Brian
Cc: Galloway, Melanie; Subin, Lloyd; Spencer, Mary; Susco, Jeremy
Subject: RE: a couple minor changes from Melanie's review.. .see the tracked changes

Brian,

Jeremy came ovbr to see me and we have worked-out the minor additions to the Memo---
he is quickly making them and I will provide the NLO to this internal memo.

Ed

Edward L. Williamson
Assistant General Counsel for Operating Reactors
Office of the General Counsel
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Phone 301 -415-1143

Qfftciate U O ---- Attorney-Client Privileged / Attorney Work Product Rule

From: Holian, Brian
Sent: Friday, May 18, 2012 2:48 PM
To: Susco, Jeremy
Cc: Galloway, Melanie; Subin, Lloyd; Williamson, Edward; Spencer, Mary
Subject: RE: a couple minor changes from Melanie's review.. .see the tracked changes

Jeremy,
What is next step in working with OGC? Who is drafting a memo that OGC will be satisfied with?

I would like to know that we have an agreed upon memo between DLR and OGC BEFORE the
licensee gets on a plane to come out here for a signing ceremony (that may not happen). Jeremy...
ask licensee when they plan to fly out.

Jeremy...I am ok with you delaying by a day your trip for the Env Audit to work this as necessary.

But I'd just as soon have an agreed on memo by Sunday (use OT as necessary).

Please get me a version that has more background, or presents more legal analysis, as I understand

OGC desires.

Thanks



(

Brian (b)(6) Q)V
My cell is n or weekend consultation

From: Susco, Jeremy
Sent: Friday, May 18, 2012 2:32 PMTo: Holian, Brian
Subject: FW: a couple minor changes from Melanie's review.. .see the tracked changesThe latest on Columbia.

The current memo is attached.

From: Subin, Lloyd
Sent. Friday, May 18, 2012 1:43 PMTo: Susco, Jeremy
Cc: Galloway, Melanie; Williamson, Edward; Spencer,Subject: RE: a couple minor changes from Melanie's

Lloyd B, Subin
Attorney

Office of the General Counsel
U,S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
MS 015 D21
Washington, D.C. 20SS5-0001
301-415-1988

301-415-3725 (fax)



"

LUoyd.Subini@nrc gov

SU.S.NRC

NOTE: ATTORNEY CLIENT PRIVILEGE/
ATTORNEY WORK PRODUCT
LIMITED TO NRC UNLESS COMMISSION
DETERMINES OTHERWISE.

From: Susco, Jeremy
Sent: Friday, May 18, 2012 11:51 AM
To: Subin, Lloyd
Subject: a couple minor changes from Melanie's review.. .see the tracked changes

Jeremy Susco
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
(301) 415-2927
jeremy.susco@nrc.gov


